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Message from the chair-

“I hope everyone has had a
lovely Christmas and is settling into
the new term. As a council for this
term our key focus is our “School
Values” and “School Vision”.

We are pleased that Mrs Allison
will be attending our next
meeting, fo meet the new council
and has agreed that a member
of SMT should try to attend each
meeting in order to speed up our
work. | look forward to our next
meeting and hearing how Mrs
Allison feels our student Council
impacts on our school.”

-Kieran Rhodes

Points Raised-

These will be discussed with the
senior management team:

Making lockers available for S4
students, Increasing S4 studies
from six to seven subjects,
Reviewing the clean air policy,
Having a greater variety of
healthy meals in the canteen and
stopping irresponsible use of fire
exits.
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What We Are Doing-

Delivering a presentation on the
litter problem at assemblies.

Having SMT at meetings to
reduce the time it takes to
develop a plan.

Having heard back from the
meeting regarding improving
positive mental health we are
pleased to hear that many
initiatives are now in the pipeline.

Important Dates-

Wed 13th, Thurs 14th of March-
Council members will visit round
tutors and students and staff are
encouraged to pass on their
thoughts and opinions.

Mon 18th of March at Lunch- There
will be a drop in session in the
street.

Next Meeting-

The next meeting will be in the
gallery, Thursday 21st of Febuary,
4th period.




